
Good Evening Brothers and Sisters, 

 

                     I have received some Thank You's in the past few days and wanted to make sure 

that these may be addressed to me but these are for everyone. Thank you Local 2100 for being 

so great! 

 

Dear Mike Somers, 

             My husband works for Verizon and is a dedicated family man, as well as a loyal 

employee. During recent years he has been forced to work long consecutive 12 hr days and 

weekends which resulted in him missing many family functions.  It became so frequent that our 

young children would often ask "when is dad coming home from work?" It broke my heart to 

watch my children yearn to spend quality time with their dad.  So when Verizon coldly mailed a 

letter to our home indicating that our family would be loosing our health care, I was disgusted.  

It was clear to me how Verizon does not care nor value its employees or their families.  More 

tragic is the the fact that Verizon's actions clearly shows that its all about the top executives 

fleecing the company and its workers in order to line their pockets. Fortunately for us, the CWA 

and local 2100 came to our rescue and reinforced our faith in how a union values its members 

through good and bad times. Thank God for CWA! 

Sincerely, 

Mary 

 

 



 

 

Union Strong! 

 

Watch Channel 2 News tonight at 11 and see District 1 Vice President Phil Porter  

and the evening picket crew at Cockeysville 

Mike Somers  

President 

CWA Local 2100 

 


